Received October 3, 2023@11:29AM Westwood Town Clerk

Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Todd Sullivan, Vice Chairman Debra Odeh R J Sheer Vesna Maneva Grace Weller Elias Fares



Karon Skinner Catrone, Conservation Ag <u>kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma</u> (781) 251-2:

Joseph Milville 50 Pleasant Valley Road Westwood, MA 02090

October 3, 2023

re: #50 Pleasant Valley Road – DEP file #338-0703 - Minor Modification Assessors Map 09, Lot 036

Dear Mr. Melville:

Please be advised that at their September 13, 2023 meeting, the Westwood Conservation Commission unanimously agreed that the after-the-fact change to add a 16' x 15' shed roof with underlying outdoor kitchen grill against the back of the house on an approved paved area (disturbance is only for 2 footings) as shown of the plan titled "NEW BARBECUE SPACE 50 PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD, WESTWOOD, MA 02090", dated July 12, 2023, last revised 7/12/23, stamped by Nazieh Hammouri of RISE Architecture, is not significant to the interest of the Wetland Protection Act or a significant change in the approved plan and shall be considered a minor modification.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Karon Skinner Catrone

Conservation Commission Agent